
From: Hurt, Ellen
To: McQuillen, Liz
Cc: Blackwell, Rick; Helton, Jessamyn; Lanshima, Vitalis
Subject: Re: Reconsideration of Beechmont Community Center CIF
Date: Monday, December 3, 2018 1:27:12 PM
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Thank you so much--we really do appreciate your help with this!!!

Ellen

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 3, 2018, at 11:10 AM, McQuillen, Liz <Liz.McQuillen@louisvilleky.gov> wrote:

Good Morning –
CM Blackwell approves this addition to the agenda.
Thanks,
Liz McQuillen
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p: (502) 574-1112 f: (502) 574-3363
www.RickBlackwell.com
 

From: Hurt, Ellen <Ellen.Hurt@louisvilleky.gov> 
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 3:55 PM
To: Blackwell, Rick <Rick.Blackwell@louisvilleky.gov>
Cc: McQuillen, Liz <Liz.McQuillen@louisvilleky.gov>; Helton, Jessamyn
<Jessamyn.Helton@louisvilleky.gov>; Lanshima, Vitalis
<Vitalis.Lanshima@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: Reconsideration of Beechmont Community Center CIF
 
Dear CM Blackwell,
 
The Beechmont Community Center brought it to our attention yesterday that the last
CIF that was passed for them was $2600 short for a third treadmill (CIF111418M P21).
We had included funding for 2 new ones, but it was supposed to be three. They have
sent us a revised quote with the change and would like to amend the CIF from the last
meeting if at all possible to include the additional $2600. Councilman Lanshima would
like to add this on for them if possible. Would it be okay with you to add this to the

December 5th Appropriations agenda so that we can amend this CIF? We apologize for
the very short notice and greatly appreciate anything you are able to do. We do
understand if it is too late.
 
Thank you so much for your consideration. We really do appreciate it.
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Sincerely,
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Ellen Hurt
District 21 Legislative Assistant
Councilman Vitalis Lanshima
601 W Jefferson Street
Office: 502-574-1121
Cell: 502-797-3257
 


